
 

 

2020 Frankfort Summer Sizzle 

On behalf of Frankfort Baseball, we are pleased to host the 2020 Summer Sizzle 

Tournament at Main and Commissioners Parks. Please ensure all participants 

players, coaches, and spectators abide by the COVID pandemic guidelines to the 

best of their ability. These guidelines have been put in place for the protection of 

everyone involved in throughout the duration of the tournament.  

The preventative measures are based on best practices from other large events, 

CDC, Restore Illinois, and local Park District guidelines. Please inform all 

participants of the guidelines listed below, our Tournament Rules, and Participant 

Waivers 

1. All spectators must bring their own chairs as the bleachers on all fields are 

not in use 

2.  Do not lean or affix anything to any fence i.e. bags, umbrellas, tents, etc. 

3. Do not congregate in the center of either facility- concessions will be 

available, but seating areas will not 

4. Dugouts will be in use by teams for games, but please always promote 

physical distancing practices. Touch points in dugouts will be disinfected 

between games  

5. Spectator seating will be allowed only in the outfield and fence lined areas 

beyond 1st and 3rd base to the outfield. There is zero seating between the 

dugout areas and behind home plate on each field- exception-ADA 

compliance 

6. Borg Warner and Hickory Creek Fields are stand-alone fields and spectators 

can sit along the fence areas with exception to directly behind home plate 

7. Upon completion of each game teams and spectators must exit the field 

area immediately. Participants need to exit the area to allow new 

participants to gain access and minimize crowding in the walkways. 

8. Obey all signage at each park location 

9. Bathroom facilities will be open at Commissioners and Main Parks with 

satellite facility at Borg Warner Field.  

As a participant of the Summer Sizzle Tournament please understand that these 

guidelines need to be followed. Baseball is a fun and enjoyable experience, please 

do your part to also ensure the health and welfare for everyone involved.  


